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Dear Parents,

Happy June! As we welcome the summer
sunshine, we also reflect on the wonderful

growth and joy we've seen in our classrooms
over the past few months. Your children

have blossomed in so many ways—learning
new skills, forming friendships, and growing

more independent each day.

June is a time of celebration and transition.
Whether your child is heading off to

kindergarten in the fall or returning for
another year of preschool, we are so proud

of everything they have accomplished. 

Thank you, as always, for your continued
support and for sharing your little ones with
us. Wishing you all a safe, sunny, and joy-

filled start to summer!

Warm Regards,
GMAIS Admin



In light of the upcoming typhoon season, we want to ensure that
everyone is aware of the procedures and guidelines regarding
school closures to ensure the safety of our students, staff, and
their families. Please read the following information carefully and
keep it for future reference.
School Closure Guidelines:

Monitoring Weather Conditions:
Our school administration closely monitors weather updates from
the local meteorological agency and government advisories. Our
typhoon policy mirrors the military bases since the majority of
our students are within or connected to the military community. 

Before School Hours: 
If a typhoon warning signal (TCCOR- 1C) is issued before 6:00
AM, school will be closed for the day.
Notifications will be sent out via SMS, email, and the school’s
official social media channels. 

During School Hours:
If TCCOR– 1C issued while school is in session, parents will be
notified immediately via SMS, email, and social media updates to
pick –up the child/ren in school.

Communication Channels:
SMS and Email Alerts:
Please make sure that the school has your current contact
information on file to receive timely updates.

Social Media: 
Follow our official Facebook page for real-time updates.



Graduation and Moving – Up Ceremonies
for Little Einstein and Kindergarten Classes
will be on Friday, June 27, 2024. SCHOOL
WILL BE CLOSED
Juneteenth will be on June 19, Thursday.
School will be closed.
GMAIS offers Before and After Care for
Kindergarten and Grade schoolers. Please
visit us in the Admin Office for more
information.
As always, we love spending time outside in
the warm and sunny weather! Please
remember that children must wear
sneakers/playground appropriate footwear
for outdoor activities. Sunscreen and hats
are strongly recommended for everyone. Do
not forget to change your child’s extra
clothing for summer wear in case they need
a change while at school.

.



 FATHER'S DAY

H A P P Y

HAPPY FATHER'S DAY TO ALL OUR AMAZING
DADS! YOUR LOVE HELPS US GROW EVERY DAY!

JUNE 15, 2025



GRADUATION AND MOVING - UP
CEREMONIES FOR LITTLE

EINSTEIN AND KINDERGARTEN
CLASSES

SCHOOL
WILL BE

CLOSED ON
FRIDAY,
JUNE 27,

2025



SCHOOL WILL BE CLOSED ON
THURSDAY, JUNE 19, 2025.

HAPPY
Juneteenth


